
Donald A. Wetts
w nacc oaa W An u a
f 31 h 237 MU

Edison Edis!"=
January 28, 1983
EF2-61206

k3tl

Mr. James G. Keppler, Regional Administrator
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comnission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subject: Report of 10CFR50.55(e) Item on Control Rod Drive - Hydraulic Con-
trol Units - Scram Accumulators (#80)

Dear Mr. Keppler:

On November 17, 1982, Detroit Edison's Mr. D. Ferencz, Acting Supervisor -
Construction Quality Assurance, telephoned Mr. P.M. Byron of NRC Region III
to report a potential problem with the Control Rod Drive (CAD) - Hydraulic
Control Units (HCU) - Scram Accumulators at the Fermi 2 site.

Daring disassembly of the accumulators, cracks and pitting of the chrome
plating were found in the end caps. Corrosion products were also found in
the accumulators. All one hundred and eighty five (185) accumulator assem-
blies have been sent to General Electric's facility in Wilmington, North
Carolina, for further examination and possible replacement of defective ccxn-
ponents.

Another report on this item, either interim or final, is scheduled to be
sent on or before April 15, 1983. If you have questions concerning this
matter, please contact Mr. G.M. Trahey, Assistant Director - Project Qual-
ity Assurance.

Very truly yours, p ,
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cc: Mr. Richard DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Ccxunission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. Bruce Little, Senior Resident Inspector
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